
 

NOTICE 
 

 

The Annual General Meeting of the 

 Launceston Patient Participation Group (PPG)  
will be held at the Medical Centre  

at 6pm on Wednesday, January 15th 2025 

 

The AGM will include a review of the year’s activities by our Chair, a 
report from the Practice Manger, 

 and election of officers for 2025 - 2026. 

  

 
ALL PATIENTS MOST WELCOME 

 
What is the PPG?  It’s a group of volunteer patients who  
look at issues relating to the Medical Centre and patients  

and discuss ways in which we can provide support. 

If you would like to attend, please contact: 
paulfordlmcppg@gmail.com  

 

 Information about the PPG can be found on the  
Medical Centre website under the tab PPG 

 


